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1st November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 7 Medical Maverick Workshop   
 
As part of our career offering, Year 7 students will be taking part in a Medical Maverick workshop taking place at 
Corby Technical School on Friday 11th November 2022. 
 
The interactive workshop surrounds careers in health. Students will get to test their skills with a wide range of 
mock medical equipment whilst they learn about careers in health care.   
 
Medical Maverick’s advise students there are more careers in this field than a doctor, nurse or midwife and that 
there are many roles that a grade 9-4 student would be able to achieve.  
 
The workshops are taking place in school, during normal school hours and there is no cost to parents/carers. 
 
The Medical Maverick team have asked that all parents/carers complete the Microsoft form by Tuesday 8th 
November 2022, which you can find by clicking on this link: https://forms.office.com/r/rJXauX8bX3 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at sstevens@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Steph Stevens 
 
Mrs S Stevens 
Careers Leader 
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